
Coylton Substation 

Works here are now contained within the 
substation. The main plant works are approaching 
90% complete and on target for completion in 
November 2014. 

Some works will continue into 2015 these will 
include landscaping and removal of temporary 
access works in conjunction with the Over Head 
Line works. 

Progress update -Autumn/Winter 2014 

Coylton substation to New Cumnock substation and 
new overhead line 

Work continues to provide the base for the substation and 
house the mechanical and electrical infrastructure to be 
installed.  
• Main civil works due to be complete by Dec 14
• Transformer transport deliveries in Autumn 14
• Most bulk material delivered to site by Dec 14 which

will reduce movements on roads
• Main electrical installation  complete and energised

Autumn 15

New Cumnock Substation 

Activity in the area will continue as work progresses on the construction of the 
towers. This work is expected to be completed by the Autumn of 2015.  

New Overhead Line - Coylton Substation to New 
Cumnock Substation 

This substation will collect 
electricity from proposed wind 
farms and transform it into a 
suitable voltage to transmit 
along the overhead line and 
into the existing electricity 
network. 
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